
                                                                                MINUTES 

                                                                            APRIL 4, 2022 

 

Board met in regular session with Ronald Paul, Harold Smith, Tom Shuttlesworth and Attorney Joe 

Kerwin. Minutes from the previous meeting and Treasurers  report were approved.  

There were no additional Residents/Property Owners in attendance. 

RESIDENT/PROPERY OWNER CONCERNS: 

There were no concerns to discuss. 

CORRESPONDENCE:  

Reviewed the Federal  Vehicle/Equipment Surplus inventory link. 

Motion By Harold Smith Second by Tom Shuttlesworth to approve the installation of the new LED lights 

for the Administrative office, Garage and the outside building perimeter at a cost of $2,050.00. 

Motion by Harold Smith second by Ron Paul to extend the Personal Tax deadline to May 15, 2022. 

Discussed  two Earth Disturbance inspection letters from the Dauphin County Conservation District. 

Township/ Borough  Clean – Up day is scheduled for May 14, 2022. 

The Williams Township Financial Audit was completed on March 16, 2022. 

The Williams Township Tax Collection Audit is scheduled for April 20, 2022. 

Discussed the pole Barrier damage that occurred  on Township property. 

Dayton Street road resurfacing project update. Proposal and Contract document has been submitted to 

Penn Dot.  

Reviewed the Temporary Lease that has been approved for the Williams Valley Baseball Association. 

Discussed the Frontier Fiber Optic Underground installation. 

Reviewed the American Rescue Plan Funding. 

Discussed the New Street Light installations on State Route 209 and on Orange Street. 


